
Colebrook Center Fire Company 

Minutes for October 5, 2020 

Colebrook Center Fire House 

 

ATTENDANCE: Benjamin Bartlett, Craig Carfiro, Hannah McCaw, Bob Carfiro, John Fredsall, 

Tom Odell, George O’Brien, Kevin Robichaud, Chris Kesl, Ben Dehey, Sarah Carfiro, Jon Gray 

 

Meeting called to order:  7:00 PM 

• Secretary report read, accepted as read.  

• Treasures report read, accepted as read.  

• New Members: None 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

• The rescue tool has arrived. Firematic will be coming out to provide training before being 

put into service. 

• At the last joint membership meeting it was voted on to purchase MSA’s air packs 

instead of Scott‘s. Craig Carfiro was going to bring the quote of purchasing new packs to 

the selectman’s office. The quote was a discounted price only good until November and 

then it will be going back up. Tom was going to bring this to the attention of the Board of 

Finance. 

• If you need any gear please let an officer know. Forge was going to be exploring different 

vendors for pricing.  

• Dave Hotchkiss and Craig Carfiro picked out and ordered new lights to be installed in the 

fire house. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

• We will be ordering MSA packs, as noted under old business.  

• Flu shots will be available at Forge Fire house. This will be available to members and 

their familes. Please bring photo identification, your insurance card, and let Todd Hiller 

know if you are interested.  

• Trail Riders advised us to still apply for their grant. Even though due to COVID we were 

unable to help out with their dinner, funds are still available. Ben Bartlett will be looking 

more into this.  

 

Fire house check: Mike Coleman  

 

Adjourned: 7:20 PM 
 


